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Stolen college computers wanted by police 
(KAIR)--Computers are missing from a local college, and police are working to
find details pertaining to the theft.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the investigation
is focused on three laptop computers, and an Ipad, all stolen from an office
located on the campus of Atchison- Benedictine College.

Wilson, in the release, says investigators believe the crime occurred sometime
between December 2 and December 5.

No suspects are immediately identified.

Anyone with information related to the theft is urged to contact Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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